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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 11 June 2024 

LETTER OF NO OBJECTION 
Guidelines to Resident companies with turnover exceeding MUR 100M, Protected Cell companies, 

Global Businesses, Authorised Companies, Amalgamating Companies, Trusts and Foundations 

Upon winding up of companies (resident companies, protected cell companies, global businesses, 

authorised companies, amalgamating companies, trusts and foundations), the relevant management 

companies, liquidators, trustees and administrators shall request a Letter of No Objection from the 

Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) for onwards winding up procedures. 

To ensure prompt and efficient response to all requests, procedure Guidelines have been published 

on MRA website: www.mra.mu where the required information and documents to be submitted, 

together with the formal request for the Letter of No Objection, are listed. 

The required information and documents, and any query in respect of a request for a Letter of No 

Objection, should be sent by email at noc.application@mra.mu 

For any further information, management companies, liquidators, trustees and administrators may 

contact the LTD NOC Unit by phone on 207 6000 (Ext 2566) or by email at 

noc.application@mra.mu. 
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